
BJS - New 30 Reads Challenge! 
 

Your child may/ hopefully did! come home from school yesterday talking about a new Reading challenge that 
we will be starting in Term 3.  

 
Further details will follow in January but the 100 Reads challenge will be morphing into a new challenge which 

we hope will be more accessible and achievable. This week, each classroom has received boxes of beautiful, 
brand new books for the children to enjoy. We are extremely grateful to the PTA who funded the cost of the 

books and have enabled us to bring lots of lovely new titles to the classes- thank you!! 
 

A year group reading list will be stuck into your child's reading record (Year 6 will keep theirs in school) in the 
new year and further details will also follow then but for now, the children are very welcome to start reading 

and enjoying the new books both in class and at home.  
 

 
Many thanks 

 
Mrs Barnard 

 
Vicki Barnard 

Year 5 Teacher and Reading Lead 
Backwell C of E Junior School 


